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I am writing to request that you reject LD 1002: An Act to Protect Children's 
Identification by Requiring Public Schools to Use the Name and Gender Specified on 
a Child's Birth Certificate. This is a pointless, cruel bill intended to inflict the 
maximum amount of pain on the most vulnerable members of society, by forcing 
teachers and school officials to deadname and misgender transgender students. This 
bill accomplishes nothing except hurt young people and should be rejected outright.


